
Dear First Grader, 
 
 Hello! My name is Miss Horvath and I will be your first 
grade teacher this year! It is almost time for you to come to 
first grade and I am so excited to meet you! There are a few 
things I’d like for you to know about your school day: 
 

1. Please bring a healthy and nutritious snack every day! 
Please make sure to pack and label your lunch from your 
snack! 

2. While you are out shopping for back to school, please 
make sure to bring along the first grade supply list! These 
items will be helpful to have in first grade. Make sure 
your name is on all of your folders, notebooks, and your 
pencil case. 

3. Please make sure your parents fill out the information on 
the dismissal form that is on the school website. This is 
very important because it will help me know how you will 
be getting home after our first day together at McGinn! 

 
With new friends and new adventures in learning, we have a 
busy and fun year ahead of us! I hope this information has 
been helpful, and parents, I am looking forward to sharing 
this year with you and your child. Enjoy the rest of summer 
and your holiday weekend! 

 
 
 Love, 
   Miss Horvath 


